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From: Suzanne Grosby <sgrosby@mac.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 11:26 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: House Bill 6256

Please do not impose tax/property tax on boats. This bill will ruin our wonderful marine industry. Yacht owners will flee
to other ports around the world.

Thank you,

Suzanne Grosby

Jamestown, Rl

Devereux Ocean Foundation

Nurturing Ocean Research, Education and Stewardship



